VERY REVEREND JEFFREY GOECKNER, VF PRESIDENT

Dear Father McGivney Supporter:

We are writing to request your support for our annual Trivia Night Fundraiser scheduled for April 1st,
2017. Your support of our school enriches the larger community by supporting our students in their
outreach efforts and enhancing their educational experience.

Enrollment in Father McGivney Catholic High School is based on the desire for a Catholic education —
not on the ability to pay. Because the school is funded entirely by private tuition and contributions, we
rely on fundraisers such as this to help fill funding gaps and upgrade educational tools. Previously we
have raised funds to update our science lab, augment teaching aids in our classrooms, and set up new
classrooms for our growing student body. Funds are also used to provide continuing education for our
teachers and, of course, to cover unbudgeted emergencies.

We would appreciate your support in the form of a donation of an item for our silent auction or through
an advertising sponsorship. Contributions of all sorts are warmly welcomed and are tax deductible.
Please send donations or sponsorship requests (form attached) to:

Father McGivney Catholic High School
7190 Bouse Road, Glen Carbon, IL 62034

We will be contacting you by phone during the next few weeks to see if we can count on your support this
year. By receiving your donations before March 24th, 2017, we can ensure that your business or
contribution will be well advertised at our event. Please feel free to contact the Development Office at
(618) 855-9010 or email Dustin Pendall, Silent Auction Chairperson, at dustinpendall@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for helping us make this year’s FMCHS Trivia Night a great success!

A W/ W (ihael -

David Michael
Vice President for Development & Finance
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- Father McGivney Catholic High School
MCGIVNE MeGivriey Trivia Night 2017

SFRVIRE CULTURAFE VITAE BUSineSS Donation Form
Company Name: Contact:
Address:

Phone Number:

Item Donation
Please fill out this information as accurately and completely as possible.

Item(s) donated:
Description:

Value: $
Send the form and the item(s) to the address below or contact the school’s Development Office by phone at 618-855-9010
or by email to Dustin Pendall, Silent Auction Chairperson, at dustinpendall@gmail.com to arrange for the donation to be
picked up.

Advertising Donation
Sponsor Levels:

Gold Sponsor:  $100

Name and logo on a table number sign
The ability to provide advertisement items on the tables for players to take home

Round Sponsor:  $250
The ability to provide advertisement items on the tables for players to take home
Hang a banner you provide — Visible to the crowd during trivia
Name and logo on the answer sheet and projected at the beginning and end of the round
Announcement of name before, during and at the end of the round
Presenting Sponsor:  $1,500
The ability to provide advertisement items on the tables for players to take home
Hang a banner you provide — Visible to the crowd during trivia
Your company’s name included in the title of the event on all publications, emails, banners, etc. (For
example, "6" Annual Trivia Night and Silent Auction sponsored by ABC, Inc. "

Please send your hi-res logo to ejoellenbeck@mecgivneygriffins.com. If you have questions, please contact the
Development Office at 618-855-9010. Send your form with payment to the address below:

Father McGivney Catholic High School
7190 Bouse Road, Glen Carbon, IL 62034

Disclaimer: Father McGivney Catholic High School reserves the right to refuse any objectionable material.
Neither Father McGivney Catholic High School nor its printers are responsible for omissions or (ypographical errors.
Father McGivney Catholic High School is limited to the cost of advertising only.

Thank you for your support of our school!

Father McGivney Catholic High School is a 501(c)3 organization. Our federal tax identification number is
61-1494858. No goods or services were provided by Father McGivney Catholic High School in return for this contribution.



